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Dear Parents and Carers,

On Monday 30th October a group of 10 pupils spent the day at Newquay 

Aerohub to watch the first, and only, public running of the Bloodhound SSC 

(Super Sonic Car) on British soil. The Bloodhound aims to be the first car to 

break 1000 mph, the biggest single jump in the land speed record ever 

attempted.   

The aim is to inspire the next generation of engineers and inventors, so there 

were displays and hands on activities for everyone to have a go at, from using a 

bike to power lights (Jed and Peggy were our speediest peddlers) and building 

electric circuits, to making ‘smoke’ rings using flour!  

Well done to Zoe, Peggy, Thea, Jed, Jake, James, Jago, Tobias Tean and Leon 

who were great ambassadors and impressed everyone they spoke to.  
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The Friends will be meeting at 2pm next Monday 6th 

November at school. Everyone welcome. 

 

Next Monday 6th November Y3-4 will be performing at the Minack Theatre at 

1.30pm. Family and friends are welcome to watch the performance £5 entry. 

Thanks to everyone who supported this week’s Hallowe’en Disco. 

Your costumes were amazing! Grateful thanks to DJ Steve, Sarah and 

Steve B and to all those who helped make the evening such a 

success. 

 

 

Who are these scary characters??? More photos at end of 

newsletter 
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Nanjizal Class enjoyed a visit to Chysauster recently where they 

spent time exploring the site before discovering how being outside 

can make our writing extra special. Amilie wrote: ‘Beyond my toes 

there are some long, dry, green swishy grasses…Beyond the grass is 

the shiny bright sun.’ 

There was some time too for measuring the footprints of the houses; 

Aysa and Evan were surprised at how large some of the houses had 

been. Many thanks to Mrs Sladen and Mrs Holmes for accompanying 

us and helping out and to ex-pupil, Adrienne, who is now site 

manager at Chysauster and helped us organise the visit which we all 

thoroughly enjoyed. Grateful thanks also to Cornish Heritage for 

their support. 
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Extra-Curricular Activities;  Breakfast Club from 8am all week- last food orders 8.40am 

Monday- Dodge Ball (Y3-6) until 4.15pm, Construction Club (Y1-2) until 4pm 
Tuesday- Let’s Get Cooking Y5 Group 1 
Wednesday-KS1 Ball Skills (Y1-2) until 4pm, NO KS2 Ball Skills 
Thursday- Football Club (Y3-6) until 4.15pm 
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Activities R Us – Short Stay Session to 4.15pm only £2.00 full session until 
5.30pm £4.00 
Monday- Make n’ Bake with Sarah 
Tuesday- Hand Printing 
Wednesday- Table Top Games 
Thursday- Ball Games 
Friday- Den Building 
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Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes: Once again our school will support the Shoebox Appeal 

which receives donations in the form of a shoebox gift for a less fortunate child living in Eastern 

Europe. If anyone would like to donate a shoebox or items which can be put into shoeboxes, such 

as- felt pens, pencils, pens, pencil sharpeners, rubbers, picture or colouring books (no text 

please), stickers, toothbrushes, toothpaste, comb/brushes, soap, flannels, hair accessories, 

scarves, hats, gloves, bangles, necklaces or sweets (with a sell by date of at least the end of 

March 2018)- they would be very welcome. Last date for collection MONDAY 13th NOVEMBER. 

 

 


